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PRESS RELEASE

OFFICIAL ANNOUNCEMENT OF THE PASSING OF PROF. FAITH WARIARA NGURU,
CHIEF COMMISSIONER, KENYA GIRL GUIDES ASSOCIATION

It is with profound sadness and a deep sense of loss that the Kenya Girl Guides
Association (KGGA) announces the passing of our esteemed Chief Commissioner, Prof.
Faith Wariara Nguru, on 28th December 2024, after a short iliness.

Prof. Nguru was a visionary leader, a mentor, and an unwavering champion for the
empowerment of girls and young women. Her exceptional commitment to the ideals of the
Girl Guiding movement and her passion for service will forever remain an inspiration to us
all.

As an accomplished academic and leader, Prof. Nguru brought her wealth of experience to
the Kenya Girl Guides Association, steering our mission to greater heights. Her dedication
to fostering values, life skills, and leadership among young girls has left an indelible mark
not only on the KGGA family but also on the nation and the global Guiding movement.

The entire KGGA family joins her loved ones, friends, and colleagues in mourning this
immense loss. We extend our heartfelt condolences to her family during this difficult time.

Details regarding memorial services and funeral arrangements will be communicated in
due course.

In this moment of mourning, we honor Prof. Nguru's exiraordinary life and contributions.
Let us come together as the KGGA family and as a nation to celebrate her legacy and
continue her work to inspire and empower future generations.

May her soul rest in eternal peace.

Signed,

Terry Chebet Maina
National Chairperson, Kenya Girl Guides Association
29" December 2024.
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